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March 27, 2015

TO: Honorable Wayne Smith, Chair, House Committee on Licensing & Administrative
Procedures

 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB336 by Dale (Relating to consumption of alcoholic beverages in certain entertainment

facilities.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

Neither Cedar Park Center nor Dell Diamond, in Williamson County, have an arena-wide mixed
beverage permit; therefore, patrons cannot move with an alcoholic beverage into and out of the
mixed beverage areas of the venues, and the bill would allow them to do so. This analysis assumes
that the number of alcoholic beverages consumed and the permit type under which each would be
purchased would remain the same as under current law.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts, 458 Alcoholic Beverage Commission
LBB Staff: UP, CL, SD, AG, JN
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